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Dear President, 

 

It is with great appreciation that we recognise the commitment of Union of the Baltic Cities in providing hands-

on support to the Ukrainian municipalities in addressing their humanitarian and development needs in the 

aftermath of the Russian aggression. It is exemplary and much appreciated.  

 

Referring to your formal request, we are pleased to welcome Union of the Baltic Cities as an associate partner 

of the European Alliance of Cities and Regions for the Reconstruction of Ukraine.   

 

We are grateful for the Union's active participation in the working level meeting of the Alliance.  

 

Your Association's status as an associate partner of the Alliance has been already reflected at the CoR-Alliance 

webpage. We would be grateful if you could in return visualise your membership in the Alliance at your media 

resources to help us spread the word. 

 

For further practical arrangements, please feel free to notify SupportUkraine@cor.europe.eu. 

 

We are looking forward to cooperating with you.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Vasco Alves Cordeiro 
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